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Objectives: 

1. Review the required ADPH tickler system process for abnormal follow-up 
2. Explain the follow-up required for abnormal breast findings and Pap smears 
3. Discuss the new ADPH requirements for charting abnormal findings on the  

CHR-1 
 
Disclaimers: 
There is no financial relationship between the planners of this program and the speakers.  There is also no 
commercial support for this program. 
ADPH does not endorse any product that may be displayed in conjunction with any activity that might be 
demonstrated, nor will the department discuss any off-label use of products. 
Please note, the content of this program is based on the policies and procedures of the Alabama 
Department of Public Health; Alabama and federal statutes, rules, regulations, and guidelines.  
Viewers not employed by the ADPH should always check to clarify whether the content is accurate 
according to the statutes, regulations, and policies of your respective jurisdiction or agency. 
 
 
Questions: 
Technical or related to conference details: 334-206-5618 or alphtn@adph.state.al.us 
 
Subject matter before or during broadcast: 1-800-946-6307 or alphtnquestions@adph.state.al.us 
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